
Dear  
 
Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 8 December 2020, for information 
regarding the number of staff employed at Hutt City Council (#566B8D). 

The information you have requested is below:  

 How many staff were employed at your Council as of 28 February 2020 and as of              
31 November 2020 (please provide both the FTE figure and the number employed).  
 

 

Please note that the above headcount figures include approximately 60 staff that work varied 
rosters that range between 1 – 20 hours of work per week. 

 What is the total number of staff that have been laid off due to Covid-19? 
Nil. 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this information 
provided. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this with us, please feel free to contact me on 04-570 6904. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kelly Alkema 
Chief People Officer 

14 December 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 




